
14. VIEW TERRACE STOPPING –
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Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Weng-Kei Chen, Asset Policy Engineer

Corporate Plan Output:  Neighbourhood Improvements 9.5 text 67

The purpose of this report is to inform the Committee of the outcome of the
subcommittee meeting on 8 October 1999.  In view of the difficult terrain and the safe
traffic management of View Terrace by motor vehicles movement from Huntsbury Hill
to Centaurus Road be restricted to authorised vehicles only ie residents’ cars and service
vehicles and further recommends that a barrier sympathetic to the existing environment
be constructed at the top of View Terrace.

At the September Committee meeting four options were tabled to resolve some of the
concerns raised by the residents and they were:

Option 1 – Barrier on View Terrace
Option 2 – Footpath on View Terrace
Option 3 – Footpath on Huntsbury
Option 4 – Markings at intersection on Huntsbury Avenue

The report to the meeting is attached.  The same report was also considered by the
Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board and its recommendation to the Committee was
to implement Options 1 and 3.

The September meeting recommended that a sub-committee be appointed (comprising
Councillors O’Rourke, Howell and Thompson) to select a proposal for public
consultation.

Subcommittee
Recommendation: 1. That Option 1 be implemented and Option 3 be considered by

the Board in its prioritisation of new works in the area.

2. That the Council considers a bylaw limiting the use of this
portion of View Terrace prior to the barrier being installed.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the Subcommittee’s recommendation be adopted.


